RELEASE: Bill Authorizing HR Professional to Handle Workplace
Harassment Complaints in General Court Signed into Law

Rachel Cole @i & S Replyall |V
Fri 8/2, 4:20 PM

Inbox

New Hampshire House of Representatives

Concord, New Hampshire
House Majority Office
PRESS RELEASE CONTACT: Rep. Doug Ley
August 274 2019 (603) 271-2136

BILL AUTHORIZING HR PROFESSIONAL TO
HANDLE WORKPLACE HARASSMENT COMPLAINTS IN GENERAL COURT
SIGNED INTO LAW

CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE -Today, Governor Sununu signed SB 235, authorizing an independent
human resources professional to handle sexual harassment complaints in the general court. House
Majority Leader Doug Ley (D-]Jaffrey) released the following statement:

“Codifying this sexual harassment policy in law creates a new non-partisan structure to address
complaints in the General Court. This legislation sends an important message to members of the
legislature, State House employees, and members of the public that harassment will not be tolerated.”

“In addition to this legislation, the House has taken strides this year to address the reality of sexual
harassment and discrimination in the workplace, including hosting two comprehensive workplace
harassment trainings for legislators and staff. | am grateful that the safety, inclusion, and comfort of all
people who work and visit the General Court has been a top priority of the legislature this session,
culminating in SB 235 becoming law today.”


http://gencourt.state.nh.us/bill_status/billText.aspx?sy=2019&id=1061&txtFormat=pdf&v=current

